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My name is Christian Garver, and I'm a resident of Portland, Oregon. I'm here today 

to express my strong support for policies that promote and protect micromobility 

options, including e-bikes. 

As a daily e-bike user in Portland, I understand the real-world benefits these devices 

provide. They reduce congestion, lower emissions, and offer a convenient and 

affordable transportation alternative. Our representatives need to hear from those of 

us who ride and work with e-bikes that we support these policies. 

I urge lawmakers to prioritize the development of a comprehensive micromobility 

strategy that addresses safety, accessibility, and infrastructure needs. Thank you for 

your time and consideration. 


